
Ask An Ombuds
OEO Lunchtime

Webinars
Join us online the Second Tuesday of

Every Month
from 12pm-1pm!

The webinar is free and open to the public.  We will record this webinar.  To protect student privacy, please do not
include a student’s name or other personally identifying information in your question.  

If time allows, we will answer questions via chat during the webinar.  

OEO uses Zoom as our webinar tool.  If you are new to it, please click on the link below a few minutes early.  Your
web browser will prompt you to download/run Zoom, and you will be required to type in your email address.

OEO's services are free, confidential, impartial, and collaborative.

Please email your questions in advance to: oeoinfo@gov.wa.gov
with Subject Line: Ask an Ombuds

oeo.wa.gov
oeoinfo@gov.wa.gov

1-866-297-2597
Interpretation available

Who should I call about….? 
What is the process when I ….?

Can a school require…? 
What can I request for my child who ….?

Join the Webinar at:

https://zoom.us/j/271657262

Or dial in: 1-408-638-0968 

Meeting ID: 271 657 262

Next Webinar:

March 14, 2017


